
From: Emily Aber [mailto:emilyarta@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 5:01 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to the Northern Pass 
 
Emily Aber 
738 NH Rte 175 
Holderness, NH 03245 
 
December 5, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am a strong proponent of clean energy and combating climate change as quickly as possible, and while 
closing power plants that rely on fossil fuels sounds appealing, losing jobs to Canada does not. Shouldn't 
we be be replacing dirty energy jobs with clean energy jobs, retraining folks and keeping New 
Hampshire's workforce on the cutting edge? Meanwhile we're putting massive man-made structures 
through some of the most pristine and untouched parts of our state, and our nation. This is not the right 
way to go about bringing sustainable energy to New England. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Emily Aber 
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